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Your neighbors are counting on you
Friendship Trays [sjohnston@friendshiptrays.ccsend.com] on behalf of Friendship Trays
[communications@friendshiptrays.org]
Sent: Thursday, December 10, 2020 1:50 AM

To: Steve Johnston

Thanks for your support this difficult year

Dec. 10, 2020

Thank you. Friendship Trays supporters have helped us help scores and scores of people
during this pandemic year. You’ve purchased canned goods for our recipients and had the cans
delivered to our door. You’ve kept the donations flowing so we could pay the light bill and buy
the produce and protein that make for nutritious meals. Public safety officers have carried the
meals the last mile to recipients during lockdown. We are mightily blessed. We could not have
made good on the mission without your support. Thank you.

Is it over yet? I dearly wish it were. But the virus is not done with us. Please take care of
yourselves and your family. And as you have opportunity, please remember Friendship Trays
as it cooks for those who cannot, delivers for the homebound and ailing, and rebuilds a meals-
on-wheels program that, just like you, has had to find new ways to do important things in
service of our neighbors.

Candidly, I have no idea how long it will be before things are back to “normal.” What I do know
is that while this meals-on-wheels program is now in its fifth decade of service, it does not have
a sustaining endowment, it does not operate on regular government stipends, and feeding
hundreds of people is not cheap. The people who Friendship Trays serves depend on your
generous support.

Above and below are current examples of ways you can support the work. For a $10-per-card
donation, we will send greetings to everyone on your holiday card list. The material from our
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mailed holiday appeal, below, details the work. South Boulevard Suburu is again this year
donating to Friendship Trays each time a new vehicle is leased or sold. And California Closets
in Dilworth is matching its customers' donations to Friendship Trays. Click on any item that
interests you to learn more.

Again, thank you for your support, please stay safe and healthy, and let me hear from you if
you have questions.

– Lucy Bush Carter, Executive Director
704-333-2112

Excerpts from the Subaru Share the Love material on Subaru's website:
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